
 

 

Our Ref:  SB/kmd/y11hoody#2 
 
 
April 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I am delighted to confirm that a SECOND online shop with Fizz Hoodies is now ready for those 
students who missed out first time round in placing an order for a Leavers’ Hoody.  
 
The hoodies will have a large ‘24’ print on the back, containing the names of all students in the 
Year Group, and will also feature an embroidered school logo on the front. 
 
Students can pick from the ‘College’ hoody styles in a range of 86 different colours.  Students 
will also have the opportunity to personalise their hoody with a nickname should they wish, at 
a small additional cost. 
 
The expiry date for the shop is this Friday, 19 April 2024.  You will NOT be able to place 
an order after this date so please don't miss out. 
 

To place an order, please visit the following website: 

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 
 

Our School Unique ID is: 26296YR112 

 
All orders will be delivered direct to school for you to collect.  We will advise when this will be 
in due course. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Sarah Barlow 
KS4 Pastoral Manager 

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/

